
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com] on behalf of Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Saturday, August 16, 2008 08:01 AM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Erythrite from Morocco

08/16/2008

 

We have added a small but excellent selection of well crystallized erythrite to 

the website. 

  

More updates coming soon. 

  

See us in Denver, Colorado, September 12-14.  Along with Dave Bunk, we will 

be first presenting the famous smithsonite suite from the collection of Jim and 

Dawn Minette. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 
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